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Ozarka College is again hosting a Spring Carnival
in Melbourne from 4:00 p.m. until 6:00 p.m. on
Thursday, April 15th in front of the John E. Miller
Education Complex. The Spring Carnival will be
FREE to Ozarka College students, their families
and the community.

Many departments, programs and student
organizations will be involved in the event again this year. There will be contests, fun,
food and games for children of all ages. Some of the activities will include Games this
year will include the National Guard Rock Climbing Wall, drunk-driving simulator,
face-painting, pick-up ducks, photo booth, dart throw, bean bag toss, grand-prize
game, and other carnival type activities. Everything at the event will be FREE of
charge and open to the public.

Organizer for the event, Jennifer Miller states, "The Spring Carnival is open to our
students, their families and the community. Last year this event drew over 750 people
and we hope to do the same again this year." For further information or questions
about this event, contact Jennifer Miller at 368-7371 or jmiller@ozarka.edu.  The
event is funded in part by a grant received from the Arkansas Collegiate Drug
Education Committee.
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